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December 2, 2019 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND EMAIL 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St.  SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
Attn:  James Bradshaw 
 

Re: W252BE, Tarrant, AL 
 Shelby Broadcast Associates, LLC 
 File Nos. BLFT-20140411AAT; BMLFT-20140520ALM; BPFT-2017051 

1AAL; BLFT-20181016ABE 
 Facility ID 141124 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Shelby Broadcast Associates, LLC (“Shelby”), licensee of FM translator W252BE, Tarrant, 
Alabama, responds to letter filed by Marble City Media, LLC (“Marble City”) on November 6, 
2019.  The Letter does not raise any new arguments.  Rather, it only reiterates previous claims 
made by Marble City in this proceeding.  Shelby refuted Marble City’s claims in its August 3, 
2018 Opposition, which is hereby incorporated by reference.  Also, importantly, by its own 
admission in its letter, Marble City admits that W252BE is not causing interference to 
WFXO(FM). 

If there are any questions about this letter, please contact undersigned counsel for Shelby. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Scott Woodworth 
 
 

cc: Anne Goodwin Crump (crump@fhhlaw.com) 
 Kim Varner (Kim.Varner@fcc.gov) 
 audiodivisionpleadings@fcc.gov 


